PREVENTION CARE RECOVERY. J

n\zxapcreihana Awhina Hunga Whara ,I

27 May 2013

Gladys Webster
fyi-request-836-5a29bc81@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Webster
Official Information Act 1982 request
Thank you for your request of 17 April 2013, asking for the following information:

How many assessments this year have scu claimants been sent to Dr John Collier, Dr Jan Reeves, Dr
Cheryl Broneck, Dr Anthony Asteriadis all known as terminator psychiatrists?

ACC does not contract “terminator psychiatrists”. Psychiatrists that are engaged by ACC are not for the
purposes of removing clients off ACC entitlements. These psychiatrists are engaged solely for their
objective medical opinion. Therefore, the document alleged to contain the information you have
requested does not exist, or cannot be found. This decision complies with section 18(e) of the Act.

If you're unhappy with our response, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You
can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 5pm on weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10152
Wellington 6143

Yours sincerely

//

" Daniel James

Advisor, Government Services
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